
SAVE THE DATE! 
 

Pain the Hidden Epidemic 

Patient Liaison Committee Annual Seminar 
 

Thursday 17th December 2015 
 

 
 

 

The British Pain Society’s Patient Liaison Committee will again be holding its annual seminar. ‘Pain the 

Hidden Epidemic’ will look at the prevalence and impact of pain and how to raise awareness. 

 

The seminar will include a mixture of lectures about Pain and Neuropathic Pain, as well as an afternoon 

dedicated to working together to see how we can all make a difference and raise awareness of pain. 

 

Open to All 

This seminar is aimed at patients, professional, carers and people from the 3rd Sector. 

A detailed programme for the day and information on how to register will be sent in due course 

 

The seminar will be held at: Churchill House, 35 Red Lion Square, London 

Should you have any queries in the meantime please contact Ken Obbard on: 

Meetings@britishpainsociety.org or 0207 269 7840 
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